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Comments: Please do not take away areas that already permit motorized use.  So much of the forest is already

non-motorized which is great.  However some of the proposed areas have been used by families for

snowmobiling for generations.  Winter activities are sparse in our beautiful piece of Montana.  Please don't take

away more area for our families to enjoy.  Thank you for your consideration.


